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Dear Grant
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your email of 14 July 2015 regarding the Petone to Grenada Link Road requesting the
following information under the Official Information Act 1982:

‘1) | request the current problem/opportunity statement that this road proposes to address, including the
date on which the statement was adopted.

2) | request a summary of further work, in progress or completed, to evaluate alternative strategies.’

In response to the first part of your request, please refer to Section 1.2 of the Petone to Grenada
Scoping Options Report, which is available on the NZ Transport Agency’s website at:

www.nzta.govt.nz/assets/projects/petone-grenada-link-road/docs/p2g-scoping-report-final-2014-
partl.pdf.

Section 1.2 of the report outlines the problem which the Petone to Grenada project aims to address.

In answer to the second part of your request, | have attached a link to a recent project update postcard
which was delivered on 27 July 2015. This postcard summarises the progress undertaken to evaluate
project options.

www.nzta.govt.nz/assets/projects/petone-grenada-link-road/docs/20150727-p2g-postcard-nzta-
community-update.pdf,

If you would like to discuss this reply with the NZ Transport Agency, please contact Josephine Draper
Principal Transport Planner, by email to Josephine.Draper@nzta.qovt.nz or by phone on 04 8945432,

Yours sincerely

h. dlve,—

Mark Owen
Acting Highway Manager, Central Region
For Chief Executive



